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September 30,2015

VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL
Mrs. Marcia Lindsay
Deputy Director
General Assembly's Legislative Audit Council
133 I Elmwood Avenue, Suite 315
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Mrs. Lindsay:

On behalf of the entire Ad Hoc Committee, I would like to thank you for sharing your time and knowledge with
the committee.

During the September 30, 2015, meeting, you kindly offered to provide this committee with follow up information
about when the Legislative Audit Council's (LAC) "4 Review of the S.C. Department of Health and
Environmental Control's Regulation of Abortion Clinics," was requested, approved and published. Below is the
information you provided staff at the end of the meeting:

. LAC Report: A Review of the S.C. Department of Health and Environmental Control's Regulation of
Abortion Clinics

. Date of Audit Request: May 29,2013

. Date LAC Board Approved Audit: September 8,2014
o Date LAC Report Published: May 6,2015

Please inform us in writing if the information above is incorrect. This information, along with the LAC report and
this letter, will be posted on the committee's website.

A Motion passed during the September 30, 2015 meeting that upon receipt of the dates the LAC report was
requested, approved and published, it would conclude LAC's involvement in the ad hoc committee's study, unless,
during the remainder of the study, committee members learned additional information for which they needed to
follow up with LAC. Therefore, at this time, please consider LAC's involvement in the ad hoc committee's study
concluded, unless you receive future communication which states you are needed for additional questions.



This ad hoc committee thanks you and your team for working with the committee and for your cooperation during
the legislative oversight process.

Gary
Ad Hoc Committee Chair

cc: The Honorable Wm. Weston J. Newton
The Honorable Nathan Ballentine
The Honorable Robert L. Ridgeway III

The Honorable Mia S. Mcleod
The Honorable Walton J. Mcleod
The Honorable Bill Taylor

The Honorable James E. Smith, Jr.
The Honorable Raye Felder
The Honorable Tommy M. Stringer




